
January Newsletter
GRACYN’S TUESDAY CLASSES

ALL CLASSES ARE
WORKING ON THEIR
RECITAL DANCES!

IMPORTANT DATES:

Jan 21st - We would like to

invite parents to join our

classes and watch your

child dance and show

what they have learned so

far this year! I will have

more information later

this month. 

REMINDERS:
Dancers need to come
to dance with their hair
up and in proper dance
attire. 

We follow the North
Linn School District for
weather cancelations.


